
From: David Wilkinson <david@transfrvr.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, August 20, 2025 1:13 PM 
To: Beth Lastra <lastra_b@hcsb.k12.fl.us> 
Subject: Re: TransfrVR- grant opportunity 
  
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Hernando County School District. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
Hi Beth, 
 
As per your request, I have created 2 service orders. 1 is bill to Hernando (under $100,000) 
and the 2nd one is bill to Florida Commerce. 
The Florida Commerce service order is over $100,000, however Hernando County WILL NOT 
pay any of this service order.  
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Thank you! 
 

David Wilkinson 
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